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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

‘The policy on the processes needed to be taken in order to recall a determinate sentenced prisoner back to custody’
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you.   

The Prison Service Instruction (PSI) which governs the recall process is set out in PSI 30/2014 Recall Review & Re-release of Recall Offenders. This can be found on the Justice website via the following link http://www.justice.gov.uk/offenders/psis.  
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